
 
 

Election Results 
 

Thank you, MBR membership! We had solid participation in the 2020 
AGM election. The voting closed last Sunday, and your new board held a special 
online meeting this past week to establish board positions. So, without further ado, 
I’d like to introduce you to your 2020-2021 MBR Board of Directors:  
 

• President - Lisa Beliveau (term ends 6/21) 

• Vice President & Property Standards - Peter Hauser (term ends 6/22) 

• Treasurer - Chris Park (term ends 6/21) 

• Secretary - David Hill (term ends 6/23) 

• Violations - Rheannon Schoephoester (term ends 6/23) 

• Legal & Insurance - Angela Griffin - term ends 6/22) 

• Grounds & Maintenance - Roy Massie (term ends 6/22) 

• Member Relations - Rosalind Hauser (term ends 6/22) 

• Director at Large - Joshua Lozman (term ends 6/23) 
 

It was gratifying that the membership had sufficient confidence in our 2019-2020 
board to reelect all board members who ran again. We also added two new 
members, David Hill and Joshua Lozman. Between the two of them, they have an 
amazing amount of experience and skill, which will be greatly appreciated.   
 
A huge thank you to all of our candidates. It was a large field of nominees with lots 
of talent, which I’m sure made selection difficult for the membership. If you were 
a nominee but were not elected this year, please don’t think this means your help 
won’t be needed in the future. Additionally, I have already heard from some 
members and/or past nominees who have kindly and graciously offered to 
volunteer to assist the board. This is appreciated beyond measure, and we will be 
discussing all of the ways that we may be able to work with volunteers to help 
manage tasks and activities that the board doesn’t have enough time to undertake. 
More on this to come.  
 
All of the other measures passed.  
 
We will be sending an email to the membership with the link to full election 
results.  
 
 
Thank you,  
Lisa 


